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We are aware that certain governments use password management tools to assist in the conduct 
of their daily functions.  Recently we have become aware of a security incident involving one of 
those password management tools, LastPass (see link below).  We are bringing this matter to 
your attention so auditors can consider whether there are any such “IT risks” that have impacted 
your audits and assess whether any risk mitigation steps have been taken if such security 
incidents have been encountered. 

Security Incident Update and Recommended Actions - The LastPass Blog 

Questions can be directed to the Center for Audit Excellence. 

https://blog.lastpass.com/2023/03/security-incident-update-recommended-actions/?sfdcid=7014P0000010WnDQAU&msclkid=f0f283c6316c10166323e7c6891b977a&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=0.00%20Search%20-%20Brand%20-%20EN%20-%20NA&utm_term=lastpass%20hacked&utm_content=9.99%20lastpass%20breach

